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May 16, 2023.

Dear Families,

This year the Australian Government will again be offering the School Dental initiative. A
dental van will visit the College enabling students access to a free dental check-up.

The dental service will be attending the College in the week beginning July 31, 2023.

If you would like your child to receive a dental check-up during the school dental van visit,
please return the permission slip provided to students no later than Friday May 19.

Kind regards,

Ms Erin Bonavia
Deputy Principal
Head of Senior Campus - Broadmeadows
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